
I am writing in favor of HB 1540.  We’ve chosen to send our four children to a private school, but it has 

come with great cost.  Our children have received superior education but feel that it is time to give 

parents a bit of freedom with their tax dollars for their children.  Any savings accounts/matching grants, 

etc. will help offset this cost.   

Thank you for your work and consideration, 

Renae Arnston 


